
April 12 , 1973 

Mr. G ra d H. Sulahian 
73 Sprue Street 
Watertow , Mass. 02172 

Dear Mr. Sulahians 

We are e tre ely qrateful for your villi gnes• to 
be a st. Vartan Steward, and for your ge erosity 
in donatinq $100 in your capacity as a s eward. We 
hope thi• will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

The lapel pin, specially desiqned for our Stewards 
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, i attached 
to this letter. We hope you will ~r it proudly as 
a symbol of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your ~teward8hip 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you aqain, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jack Antreassian 
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